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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Please find the leaflet about a club that your child may like to attend. 
 
The club is run out of Nottingham University by the university students. They 
run 8 events a year based either at the university or off site where transport is 
organised. 
 
Each child who attends has a 1:1 buddy and the children with physical needs 
and medical needs are able to attend as the students have undertaken 
training.  
 
Sessions are run on Sundays during term time ad are open to approx. 30 
children. The places are allocated on a first come first served basis, however 
if you are new there is priority and your child would be paired with the most 
experienced students.  
 
Many of our pupils already attend and were extremally keen to share their 
experiences with the other pupils on Friday when two of the leaders came to 
talk to us.  
 
Please have a look at the leaflet for more details and if you wish to speak to 
parents who have children that already attend, I am sure this can be arranged. 
 
With regards, 
 
 

                 
Dawn Wigley                                                       
Head Teacher                                                     
 


